
Allen, Meredith 

7/21/2011 9:26:53 AM
'Colvin, Michael' (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: CONFIDENTIAL: PG&E PRG: North Star Amendment 

CONFIDENTIAL PROTECTED MATERIAL

Michael,

Below is a summary of the North Star amendment that I mentioned yesterday. We 
plan to file a supplement to the existing advice letter next week.

I will keep you updated.

Thanks,
Meredith

From (Redacted |
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'matthew@turn.org'; 'mang@turn.org'; 'lwisland@ucsusa.org'; 'kdw@woodruff-expert-services.com'; [Redacted 

Ipprlarfp I 'toney@water.ca.gov'; 'fmobasheri@aol.com'; 'mobasheri@electricpowergroup.com'; 'jspence@water.ca.gov'; 
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Subject: PG&E PRG: Request for Comments - Potential Transaction II
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PROCUREMENT REVIEW GROUP:
Redacted

SB GT&S 0662872

mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov


Redacted

PG&E anticipates executing the amendment within the next week. If you have any 
comments, please provide them to 
later than Monday, July 25, 2011,4:00 pm.

Redacted no

Redacted

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Energy Procurement
Energy Compliance and Reporting Department

Redacted
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